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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I am writing to commend the talent and professionalism of Charles Barnes and the Charles
Barne’s Project.

The band played at a large corporate event for us at the Newseum. It was a great success. Our
clients were thrilled. The band kept the dance floor going all night, this not an easy task with a
more stiff corporate crowd.

The band set up early, looked great, and sounded great.

We look forward to booking this band for our next event.

Sincerely,

David Fletcher
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